
                                                                                         
 

 
 



For further information on COVID-19 : www.mitchellshire.vic.gov.au/COVID-19  
The Victorian Government has a dedicated website www.coronavirus.vic.gov.au 
 
 
For all Reserve Enquiries: Darlene Gunther-Secretary - lbdavernreserve@gmail.com 
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